
22nd September 2023

 

AMBITION - RESPONSIBILITY -  

COMMUNITY 
Well, the weather has certainly 

taken a turn - from the sunshine 

and need for shade last week, to the need for 

coats and shelter this week!  You will now 

have received a letter outlining the arrange-

ments for dismissal on rainy days - s summary 

of these arrangements are included on this 

newsletter too. 

Earlier this week children attended our NSPCC 

'Speak Out: Stay Safe' assemblies.  They were 

reminded about the importance of sharing 

worries they might have - or if being hurt by 

others - with trusted adults in school and out of 

school. And that no problem 

is too big or too small. For 

more information about the 

Buddy Zone area of the 

NSPCC website, visit:  Buddy 

Zone | Childline NSPCC  
 

Celebration Awards 

 

 
 

Reception— The whole of reception for 

settling so well  into school life and 

demonstrating excellent behaviour 

Y1—Karter and Darcie 

Y2—Ayat & Alfie 

Y3—Jake & Adyan 

Y4—Ewan & Callum 

Y5—Gabriela & Chloe 

Y6—Beau and Brandon 

  

Head’s Awards 

Sidney (Y4) and Jayden (Y2) 

Wet Weather Dismissal  
Arrangements 

 

In the event of rainy weather, the pick up at the 

end of the school day are as follows: 

 

Year 6 - Y6 Classroom 

Year 5 - KS1 cloakroom 

Year 4 - KS2 cloakroom 

Year 3 - Hive 

Year 2 - Hall door 

Year 1- KS1 cloakroom 

Reception - R Gate 

 

If Wet Weather Dismissal Arrangements are        

required, a text will be sent 5 minutes prior to pick 

up advising the wet weather pick up arrange-

ments will be in place. 
 

Celebration Awards 

Last week’s winners  

 

 

 

 

Y1—Thomas & Lucy 

Y2—Millen & Freya 

Y3—Evie How & Carys 

Y4—Olivia W & Logan 

Y5—Bert & Scarlett 

Y6—Teomi & Dylan 

 

Head’s Awards 

Olivia M (Y4) and Hunter G(Y1) 

 

https://www.childline.org.uk/toolbox/buddy-zone-under12service/
https://www.childline.org.uk/toolbox/buddy-zone-under12service/


September Birthdays 

Ava Y6—18th 

Vanessa Rec—18th 

George Y4—19th 

Archie Y4—20th 

Solaman Y2—21st  

Mrs Jones—24th  

  

 

Congratulations to Year 3 for achieving the 

highest attendance this week of 98.3%.  

Our target for attendance is 96% 

 

  

 

Great Schools Need Great Parents 

We have big plans to raise money and fund im-

portant projects for our school. We need to build a 

team of enthusiastic, caring and creative individuals!   

Would you like to help enhance, enrich and im-

prove learning experiences for all pupils? 

Do you enjoy getting together and meeting par-

ents and staff and work alongside each other 

while raising money for the school and supporting 

its aims. 

If this sounds like your kind of thing or to find out 

more, please email                                                                                     

office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk. 

 

Communication 

Our comprehensive school website will continue 

to be regularly updated with information such 

as: 

Term dates 

Events and key dates  

Staff details 

Newsletters 

Letters 
 

Class teachers can be emailed directly, via a 

class email account for general issues relating 

directly to the children in their classes: 

KPSReception@KenleyPrimary.org.uk  

KPSYear1@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear2@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear3@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear4@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear5@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

KPSYear6@KenleyPrimary.org.uk 

 

For anything else including anything related to 

lunches, ParentPay, permissions etc, please 

contact the School Office on 020 8660 7501or 

via   office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk. 

Shakynah 

Albie 

Sofia 

Caitlin 

Punctuality 

Class with the highest level of punctuality  

will appear here each week  

Reception and Class 5 

https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/clubs/​​
mailto:office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk
mailto:office@KenleyPrimary.org.uk

